NSP LETTER

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
BOX 2045
HOBBS, NEW MEXICO

Date Oct. 31, 1956
OIL CONSERVATION COMISSION Re:
BOX 871 Proposed NSP__328

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO
Proposed NSL

Gentlemen:

I have examined the application dated 10/22/56.

for tihe Gulf 04l Corp. R. E. Cole "B" #6 16=22=37

Operator Lease and VWell lo, S-T-R
and my recommendations are as follows:
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Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Engineer






